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PRAISES
and

REQUESTS

• Praise the Lord for the baptism 
of Noé and Pilar  the 22nd of 
April.

• Praise the Lord for  the salvation 
of Bruno, Paul’s uncle.

• Praise the Lord for the good 
t u r n o u t f o r  t h e B i b l e 
Exhibition.

• Pray  for  spiritual growth and 
maturity  in  the church of Saint-
Gaudens.

• Pray  for  the salvation  of Paul’s 
family. 

• Pray  for  the classic and sacred 
music concert  that  we will have 
at the church on the 1st of June.

• Pray  for  Michael’s health, he 
has back problems due to a 
work accident.

Baptisms, and Professions of Faith
 The Lord has blessed greatly  in the ministry  over the 
last couple months.  On the 22nd of April,  we were able to 

baptize Noé and Pilar Manya.  This young couple accepted 
Christ  as their  Savior  last summer,  and made a  decision to be 
baptized during the revival meetings we had with  Randy 
Chovan at the first of the year.

 Another  recent  blessing,  

was the profession of faith  that 
Bruno made. Bruno is Paul’s 
uncle, who I mentioned in our 
last prayer letter. This family 
has been coming to special 

events at  the church  for  well 
o v e r  a y e a r  n o w . P l e a s e 
continue to pray  for  the rest  of 
the family. Paul and Bruno are 
the only  believers. Pray  that 

God would continue His work 
in the hearts of this family.

Classical and Sacred Music Concert
The 1st of June, we will be having a classic and sacred music concert at 
our  church. We will be inviting unsaved friends and contacts to this 

event, and are praying that God would allow  us to see souls saved 
through this outreach. A group of young ladies will be coming from 
Pensacola, Florida to help us with this outreach. They  will have concerts 
in  several other churches as well during their time in France. They  will 
also be helping  in our church with “manual labor,” and will  be singing at 

the different weekly markets in our area.
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